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Northern Cass Public School 

The Listening Lounge 
 

 

 
Share Your Story 
 
Northern Cass Public School is embarking on an interview collection project, inspired by 
StoryCorps, to record and preserve the stories of community members. 
The chance to record an interview for The Listening Lounge is also a chance to ask someone you 
know about their life. For 20-30 minutes, the two of you can talk about whatever you want and can 
ask the questions that really matter: 
 

• What are some lessons you’ve learned in life? 

• What are you most proud of? 

• How would you like to be remembered? 

 
At the end of your conversation, you’ll receive a free recording to share with family and friends. With 
your permission, a second copy will be preserved in the Northern Cass archive. 
 
The Listening Lounge is an audio project only—no video will be taken. 

 
 

How to Participate 
 
Participation is free and open to all community members. Recordings will take place during the school 
day (8:00am to 4:00pm) by appointment. 
 
Contact Shawn Krinke at shawn.krinke@northerncassschool.com to schedule your interview today! 
 

Teasers 
 
To build interest, the Center for Success Luminaries thought it would be a good idea to conduct a few 
interviews of their own. Stay tuned for clips from these interviews! 


